
 

 

Hi All,  

The children absolutely loved it this week 

when Naughty Bus pulled into our 

playground and took us on an adventure- 

their faces lit up with excitement! 

Thank you to the helpers who accompanied 

us on our trip…much appreciated. 

We have finished reading the story, if you would like to listen to it together 

have a look at the link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sqQ1BAEj1oE&t=45s 

Here are our Ask Me About…moments for the last few days, these may 

start up a discussion with your child: 

• Maths: The number 12 

• Our Naughty Bus School trip 

• Literacy: ‘Good Bus’ storyboards 

• DT: Boats, investigating and making boats 

The children have enjoyed creating a special card for Miss 

Rowlands who gets married this coming Sunday. She is so 

grateful for all the kind wishes and gifts that her and Mr 

Kelly have received. We all wish them a spectacular wedding 

day and a lifetime of happiness together. We will look 

forward to seeing the new ‘Mrs Kelly’ back in school on 

Tuesday! 

We hope you have a lovely long weekend. 

Many thanks, The F2 Team. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sqQ1BAEj1oE&t=45s

